
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

School Hours: 
School starts:  9:00 am 
School dismisses: 3:30 pm 
Breakfast served: 8:15 am 
 
 

See this bulletin in full color on the web! 
   www.chehalisschools.org/lintott 
 

 

 

 

Habla Español? 
El Distrito Escolar de 
Chehalis ofrece servicios de 
traduccion en  Español a 
nuestros padres y familias. 
Por favor communiquese con 
Emma Reynolds al 360-269-
5036, o al correo electronico  
ereynolds@chehalisschools.org 

 

Contact us: 
(360) 807-7215 
Mrs. Pohlman, 

Principal 
Mrs. Wilson,  

Dean of Students 

April 3-7 

Class Placement 
 

Classroom assignments are made by a team that includes the principal, 
classroom teachers, special education teachers, and other staff as 
needed. This team utilizes all available information in order to carefully 
select the best placement for all students. Many things factor into 
making the best placements: 
 

ü Academic & behavioral needs & strengths                
ü Student learning styles 
ü Peer group and social needs                                        
ü Equal balance of gender and academic ability 
ü Balance of class sizes throughout the school            
ü Information from a student’s current teacher & parents    

 

If you feel there is specific information about your child that should be 
considered when making an appropriate placement for next year, you 
will need to pick up a Student Needs Consideration form from the 
office. This form will be available beginning March 20th and must be 
returned by Monday, April 24th in order for your input to be 
considered. We value your feedback. It is our goal to select a 
placement geared toward your student’s success for the 2023-2024 
school year.  
Please do not request a specific teacher when completing this form. 
 

. 
 
 

If you have a child who will be eligible for 
kindergarten (must turn 5 by August 31st), please 

plan on using our drive-thru on April 13th to pick up 
information on how to enroll your child and then be 

scheduled for a kindergarten screening in June. 
 

(Registration information will not be available before this date) 
 

 

Thursday, April 13 
Drive-thru:  5-7 pm 

 

 

Preschool opportunity! 
The Baby Bearcat program at W.F. West High School is a well loved 
learning lab for high school students in the Early Childhood 
Education class. Preschoolers get the benefit of supervised one-on-
one contact with high school students, who are learning valuable 
skills about interacting with children.  Baby Bearcats will begin 
enrolling students in April for next year.  Registration packets may 
be picked up from the ASB office at WF West High School. 

The Kids Heart 
Challenge fundraiser 
for the American Heart 
Association was a 
tremendous success! 
Our kids raised 
$23,636.72. We have a 
very generous 
community! 

                   The Chehalis PTO has hit the ground  
                   running this year and sponsored  
 

several events so far, with more to come! The 
recent Book Bingo event was a huge success and a 
lot of fun with about 200 people in attendance at 
Lintott! Coming up…..watch for information on  
Daddy Daughter and Mother Son events. Consider 
joining the PTO to support this wonderful 
organization! They hold meetings the first Tuesday 
of every month @ 6:30 pm @ Olympic.  

Be sure & visit the 
Scholastic Book Fair 
when you come for 
your Spring Conference 
appointment! A 
wonderful variety of 
books will be on 
display in the library. If 
you can’t make it to 
the fair, you may shop 
online – see the link 
below. 
 
 

Book Fair Hours: 
 
Mon. Feb. 27: 
2:00-6:30 pm 
Tues. Feb. 28: 
2:00-6:30 pm 
Wed. Mar. 1 
2:00-4:00 pm 
Thurs. Mar. 2 
2:00-4:00 pm 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/jameswlintottelemschool 



 


